The Chairman of the IC of Russia instructs to investigate the
circumstances of the assault on the Russian Embassy in Romania.

The Chairman of the IC of Russia instructed the General Investigative Directorate of the
Investigative Committee to investigate the circumstances of the assault on the Russian Embassy in
the capital of Romania - Bucharest.

According to reports, a passenger car crashed into the building of the Russian Embassy of the
Russian Federation in Bucharest. As a result of the collision, the car caught fire, the driver died. It
was reported that the hit was not the accidental one but it was the intended organized action against
Russian foreign establishment, at the same time, the driver of the car before his death shouted
something to the embassy’s security guys.

Due to establish the details of the incident, the Head of the Investigative Committee instructed the
investigators to request the information in the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Russia.

The Chairman of the IC of Russia has instructed to substantiate the facts of the assault on the
Russian Embassy in Romania.
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